	 HAWKER COLLEGE MI Group NEWS

Semester 2  – Week  1   Monday 20th July 2015


	A Message and Questionnaire from SLG – One to be completed by each MI Group


Hello Hawker College students! This year we’ve decided it’s about time we gathered up all the Hawker spirit and love amongst you and put it to good use. So, we thought the first step would be to develop some form of a mascot that represents what Hawker is about and we can all get behind. 

Since our mascot and its logo will be hopefully be on t-shirts, banners and in our chants, it should be something we all decide on together. Each MI Group will be given the chance to work together on one mascot idea, which will then go on to be considered by SLG. In a few weeks, we will have a draft logo for the top three suggestions, and they will be put to you for a hands-up vote at assembly. Too easy! Please fill out the questions below. 

1.
What is your Mi Group number?

____________________________________________________________________________________________________

2.
What is your suggestion for a mascot? (eg. Bears, Crocodiles, Eagles, Leprechauns etc.) 

____________________________________________________________________________________________________

3.
How do you think this mascot represents Hawker College?

____________________________________________________________________________________________________

________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________

If you have any questions feel free to ask your SLG reps, thank you!!! We hope you are as excited as we are!!!!
	Reminder for your Unique Student Identifier (USI) number


There are a number of students who are still to submit their USI number to the DEN.   Could you please complete this by Monday 27th of July by following the steps below. 

•
Go to the website http://www.usi.gov.au

•
Complete the steps to generate a USI code

•
A confirmation email will be returned to you including the USI code.

•
Forward this email to Robyn.Donohoe@ed.act.edu.au or print and submit to Robyn in the DEN
